
          

5th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Theatre trip to see “Just For One Day” on Wednesday 20th November 2025 

The Newlands Parents’ Association has been able to reserve a limited number of tickets at The 

Shaftesbury Theatre, London on Wednesday 20th November, to see an evening performance of ‘Just for 

One Day!’. This is based on the story of Live Aid and it retells the events leading up to the 1985 Live Aid 

benefit concert.  

The cost, which includes coach fare, is £75 each. Tickets are available for friends and family. This show 

is for parents, friends etc., and accompanied children. Please note that due to frequent strong language 

this show is not recommended for children under 14 years of age. We regret that we cannot supervise 

any unaccompanied children. 

You will need to be at Newlands by 4.15pm on the day to check in with me and to receive your tickets. 

The coach will depart 4.30pm prompt and return at approximately 11.30 – 12.00 midnight depending on 

traffic. The sales of the tickets are limited and on a first come basis so bring your relatives and friends! 

Tickets are not refundable once purchased but we may have a waiting list so do please enquire. You 

may bring food and drink to consume on the coach if you wish. 

This is a fabulous opportunity to see a West End Show and to raise money for the school at the same 

time. 

If you would like tickets for this show or require any further information then please contact me by email 

on npatheatretrips@gmail.com by Friday 4th July. You must email me in order for tickets to be held for 

you. I will then send you details of bank transfer payment. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ruth Sanderson 

npatheatretrips@gmail.com  

Newlands Parents’ Association 
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